
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Kelly Martin <kellymartinoct1977@gmail.com>  
Date: 2019-06-05 10:39 a.m. (GMT-07:00)  
To: Laurent Amyotte <lamyotte@county.stpaul.ab.ca>  
Subject: Re: Mallaig School  
 
Hi - some more info for meeting (grant request) 
- We see about 25-30 kids a week golf for free with their parents (10 and under are free when 
accompanied by an adult) 
- Footgolf is a new sport we'd like to promote in the area as no one else offers it 
(this sport will bring new people to our County and so it's great promotion for them too) 
- I have worked with schools in the past and given them a discounted rate to help promote their golfing 
program (I would like to continue to offer these opportunities) 
- I would like to look at offering fundraising opportunities for groups also (discounted rate offered and I 
could give out free passes as prizes) 
 
Thanks. 
Kelly 
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